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First and foremost, we would like to congratulate the organising committee for making this 

event possible. We would like to extend our  most sincere gratitude to all staff and students 

who have worked very hard behind the scene inspite of their busy schedule.  

 

The scientific conference forms part of  the final year elective project before we commence 

with our final professional examination. It provides us with early exposure to reseach with full 

guidance from our supervisors. Through this effort, we have learn to appreciate the 

contributions of all the dental researchers who have significantly contributed new knowledge 

and discoveries in new techologies and materials that makes dentistry an ever progressive 

profession.  

 

All the best to the presenters 

 

 

 

 

 


